
Hello!  My name is Mrs.Grahl and I am very excited to be your child’s 1st grade teacher for the 
upcoming school year.  This year has brought a lot of change and while we will be starting back 
remotely, I am looking forward to working with you and your child this year.  
 
In the upcoming school year, the safety of our students is our very top priority. DuVall will be 
implementing many new school-wide safety precautions based on state, local, district and CDC 
health guidelines as a part of our district’s ​Return to School Plan​. I will keep you updated on the 
Return to School Plan as our school works with your family to provide a meaningful learning 
experience for your child!  
 
This year, our district will be transitioning to a new Learning Management System called 
Schoology.  I will be sharing information about how your child will be able to log in and access 
grade level assignments, resources, and materials next week as a part of our orientation next 
week.  There will be a materials distribution day for my class next Wednesday, September 2nd 
between 10 and 11am.  Please stop by during this time in the bus lane on Francis Street near 
Door 4.  I will be able to provide you with more information about the new school year as well as 
materials that we will be using for the start of school.  
 
For all students logging in to district websites (Schoology, Clever, Google), students will use 
their ​student numbe​r as their ​username​ and their ​birthdat​e as their ​passwor​d (MMDDYYYY). 
 
Class Dojo is another messaging tool you can use to communicate with me. You can follow this 
link to join. ​https://www.classdojo.com/invite/?c=CW2GAWE 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have and stay tuned to the 
https://duvall.dearbornschools.org/​ for more information about the first week of school. 
 
I look forward to meeting you soon and wish you and your family a great start to the new school 
year.  
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